
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
 
As we have received some local 
approvals for the project, we would like 
to update you on the progress of 
PROHIBIT-ICH.   
 

 We have completed all the Site Initiation 

Visits 

 We have received confirmation of 

Capacity and Capability from 6 sites. 

 

 

We are excited to get this trial up and running this year and we would like to thank you again for your 
continued help and support!  

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

Shahena Butt   David Werring      Peter Rothwell           Louise Silver  Iain McGurgan 
         
              

 

PROGRESS 

OUR AIMS:  

 Finalise remaining contracts with 

the sites  

 eCRF and online randomisation to 

be up and running before our 

investigator’s meeting in Telford 

 Give the green light 

 Start Recruitment 

 Randomise 1st patient in 

December 2018 

!!CURRENT CRF STATUS!! 

 Development work with Sealed Envelope has 

taken longer than expected.  

 We are requesting for sites that have 

completed local approvals to hold recruitment 

until the eCRFs are complete. 

 We expect the eCRF to be ready early 

December 2018 

 

!!SAVE THE DATE – UKSF!! 

6
th

 December 2018 at 10am in Wenlock Suite 
We are inviting all Principle Investigators and team members from each site to attend the 

Investigators meeting at this year’s Stroke Forum in Telford. 

Shahena has sent out invitations! 

 

LET’S GET STARTED!! 


